From: John Harvey

To: Livingston, Merilee

Date: 6/9/2008 8:55 AM

‘Subject: Fwd: ten digit dialing

>>> "E, Dean Flanders" < > Bf7/2008 11:35 AM >>>

| would like to voice my opposition fo the ten digit dialing that is now required. | would much rather give up my area code for a new
one in order to avoid ten digit dialing. As | have spoken with my friends, they are unanimous in this opinion. 1 do not know if it is too
late to reconsider your pesition on this issue, but if it can be changed, | would recommend that this decision be changed.






